Serge Modular Music Systems
572 Haight Street

San Francisco, CA. 94117
415/621-64898

July Zé6, 1984

Jon Kiell Sel jeseth
Samtun 346
105 Reykjavik

ICELAND

Dear Mr. Sel jeseth

We have recently sent vou replacement jacks which 1 hope vou
have safely received.

I regret to inform you that the plans I was making in my last
letter to you concerning a Serge Midi Interface have changed:
no longer plan to make such an interface. Rather, we will be
making & true computer interface which shall work with nearly
any computer. This is of course gquite different from a MIDI,
alas.

I+ I learn of a MIDI such as the one you describe in your
letter, I will let you know about it.

Cordially yours,



